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24th November 2023 
 
Dear Parents and carers, 
 
Nursery-age Learners and their parents/ carers 
 
We are trying something a little different this year for nursery parents/ carers by inviting you into 
sessions for a stay and play with your child. You will have the opportunity to see your child ‘busy’ at 
school and look through your child’s Learning Journey. Miss Riches, Mrs Nell and myself will be able to 
share how these sessions run and answer any questions you may have. 
 
Monday 4th December 1.30-2.30pm OR Tuesday 5th December 9.30-10.30am 
 
If your child does not normally attend either of these sessions you are still more than welcome to come 
in with your child at these times. 
 
We ask that all nursery-age parents are booked into one of the sessions so we can manage numbers 
as it can be a little daunting for our youngest learners when things are different.  Please let the office 
know which session you would like to attend. 
 
Please enter via the main reception entrance for these sessions.  

 
Reception-age Learners and their parents/ carers 
 
In September we invited you into EYFS classes to read with your child and to share with you that we 
have moved to the Essential Letters and Sounds phonics programme. You can find the information 
from this event on our website on the EYFS Learner page.  
 
This term we would like to invite you to visit EYFS classes to see ELS phonics in action on Wed 6th 
December 2.45pm. We are really keen to share the progress we are making with this and our phonics 
routines with you. Please be aware that your visit will cause excitement in class and some may be a 
little unsettled so we would ask that you arrive in good time so we can get everyone settled before 
starting. Please enter via the main reception entrance for this session.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Miss Adams Deputy 
Head Teachers/ EYFS Phase Leader 
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